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[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear City of Whittier Council members,

Thank you for serving our community.

I have been a resident of year for 29 years and I believe the pride and joy of Whittier are the beautiful trees. I love
driving down uptown Whittier and Michigan Park area to see them in full bloom. They are so unique  and it takes so
long to grow them to that size again.

If you take away the trees, we will just be like another boring Orange County city with no personality or culture…

Let’s the trees be the only shady thing in Whittier - not the people!!!

Thank you,

A loyal and loving resident of Whittier
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